
 

FORWARD IN TRUST 

HIGH SCHOOL BUILDING 

FUNDRAISING DINNER FOR 
GRANDPARENTS & SENIORS 

 

Tuesday, May 27 

- Arrive at 5:30 p.m. 

- Dinner at 6:00 p.m. 

(Previously advertised as May 29) 
 

To help us reach our goal as soon as possible, we heartily invite our dear grandparents and seniors 

to dine with us. Enjoy a delicious homemade dinner prepared by the ORCS Catering Committee. 
 

Your generous donations for the Forward in Trust Fundraising Campaign 

would be gratefully accepted. Donation receipts will be issued. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

A presentation about the building plan will be given, as well as a financial update. 

Please RSVP to secretary@orcschool.ca or 519-485-1142 

by Wednesday, May 21 to indicate your attendance 

(Please indicate any dietary restrictions) 

Dinner cost: Complimentary 

Thy faithfulness is until all generations. 

Psalm 119:90a 


